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Sent: 25 June 2004 18:14
To: 3GPP_TSG_CN
Subject: Hilites of 3GPP/TISPAN NGN Workshop

Dear Colleagues, 

The 3GPP/TISPAN Workshop on NGN was very productive.  The meeting agreed to a 
set of principles on how the two organizations would work together 
(TD17r1_3GPP_TISPAN_NGN) and a set of initial issues and the way forward on each
of these issues (TD16r1 WS_highlights_NGN-issues-handling).  These two documents
are attached to this e-mail.  The official report will come out sometime later.

Here are some additional clarifications and context for these two documents. 

1. The TISPAN/3GPP collaboration principles (TD17r1_3GPP_TISPAN_NGN) are based 
upon the 3GPP/IETF collaboration principles. NGN work on IMS needed by TISPAN 
will be pushed within 3GPP by 3GPP member companies.

2. For additional IETF work needed for IMS (to meet NGN requirements) all IETF 
requirements should be channeled through the appropriate CN WG.

3. TISPAN is assuming 3GPP Rel 6 as the basis for their work in determining any 
extensions necessary.  Most of the IMS changes required are expected to be 
included as part of 3GPP Rel 7 although there might be minor things that could 
be done in Rel 6.

Regards, 
Stephen Hayes 
3GPP TSG-CN Chair 
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